First time buyers in Wokingham to be
spared Stamp Duty

The Chancellor announced in his budget that most first time buyers will be
exempt from Stamp Duty. Anyone buying a home under £300,000 will pay nothing.
Anyone buying a home up to £500,000 will pay no duty on the first £300,000.

This is welcome news in the Wokingham constituency, where house prices are
high and it is difficult for first time buyers to get together both the money
for the deposit and the Stamp Duty on purchase.
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